March 10. 2022

TALLAHASSEE MEMORIAL HEALTHCARE

Mr. Chad Wilson

Radiologic Technology Program Director

Keiser University

1700 Halstead Blvd.

Tallahassee, FL 32309

Dear Mr. Wilson,

It is with great pleasure that I write you this letter of support for the Radiologic Technology Program at Keiser University and the Advisory Board. The collaborative partnerships between Tallahassee Memorial Healthcare's Radiology Department and Keiser's Radiologic Program allow us to change and enrich lives, while continuing to provide a foundation of educational excellence.

I participate on the Advisory Board because developing and maintaining relationships with both program leaders and students is key to the success for all. It enables open discussion between parties, allows us to better serve each other's needs, and promotes collaboration on future opportunities that are valuable to the stakeholders.

Keiser University plays a key role in providing a pipeline for future employment to Tallahassee Memorial Healthcare. This program has proven, year after year, its effectiveness in preparing students to join the team in delivering world-class care to our community. Keiser graduates continuously demonstrate great technical ability as well as professionalism and organizational skills.

I am appreciative of this opportunity and look forward to many years of collaboration together.

Sincerely,

Daniel Cavallo